Dear [insert name], 
As school leaders strive to provide the best opportunities for our students and school communities, we should also ensure we are focused on revitalizing our own leadership approach. That’s what I hope to gain from UNITED, the National Conference on School Leadership taking place July 15–17 in Nashville (theunitedconference.org/).
Rooted in the belief that we’re stronger together, UNITED is a collaborative effort between the National Association of Elementary School Principals (NAESP) and National Association of Secondary School Principals (NASSP). This alliance provides fresh opportunities to learn from each other and amplify our collective voices.
At UNITED, I’ll be able to engage deeply with my peers and expand my leadership toolkit with those who understand the unique challenges and triumphs of the profession. I’ll gain insights from keynote speakers like bestselling author Jon Gordon and NBC News Chief Education Correspondent Rehema Ellis. And I’ll discover strategies and innovations from UNITED’s interactive learning sessions and exhibit hall that I can bring back to my school community.
Registration is $770 for members. With the group rate, after four registrations the fifth attendee is free, allowing an entire district or team to attend at a 20% discount. 
I look forward to connecting with a national network of peers and discovering strategies to transform my school community. 
[Signature]

